
BANK OF IVIAURITIUS

COMMUNIQUE

The public is hereby informed that due to circumstances beyond its control, the
Rodrigues Office of the Bank of Mauritius will stay closed today 17 December 2007.

The Bank will open for business as usual as from tomorrow 18 December 2007.

The Bank regrets any inconvenience which may have been caused.

Bank of Mauritius
l7 December 2007


